CHATBURN PARISH COUNCIL

21 June 2023

Mr. S. Kilmartin

Ribble Valley Borough Council
Church Walk

Clitheroe

BB7 2RA

Dear Mr. Kiimartin

Planning Application No 3/2023/0407 - Glencroft, Pendle Avenue

Reference the above Planning Application, the Parish Council finds it incomprehensible that
the proposed site development will be accessed by contractors down Kayley Lane, a narrow,

unmade, unadopted road which is barely accessible by car.

We request that this problem is addressed before commencement of work.
Kind regards

Sheila Sturrock
Clerk



